
From:  "Bosch, Theodore J" <Theodore.Bosch@dnr.state.wi.us> 

To: <tmacdo@milwaukee.gov> 

Date:  5/4/04 11:40AM 

Subject:  UWM Power Plant Permit 

 

 

 

> The permit was reissued on August 29, 2000 with an effective date of September 

1, 2000.  Attached is a copy of the cover letter. 

>  

> >  <<UWM Cover Letter.doc>>  

>  

> P Theodore Bosch 

> Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

> (*) phone: (414) 263 8623 

> (*) fax:  (414) 263-8716 

> (*) e-mail: Theodore.Bosch@dnr.state.wi.us 

>  

 


